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7.0

8.0

9.0

Date :

The report on the public consultation is typically provided to NBDENV within 60 days of
project registration in accordance with the EIA process requirements. However, it is
noted that the proponent may choose to delay the public consultation process until the
final design option is selected or the number options currently under consideration are
reduced.

APPROVAL OF THE UNDERTAKING
The following permits and approvals will be required for the proposed development:

- Authorization/conditional approval of the undertaking under the Provincial
EIA requirements outlined in NB Regulation 87-83.

- Provincial Watercourse and Wetland Alteration permit from NBDENV under
the Watercourse and Wetland Alteration Regulations.

FUNDING

Funding for this project will be provided by the City of Dieppe, the Province of New
Brunswick and the Government of Canada.

SIGNATURE
This EIA registration document was prepared by a team of exp Services Inc.

professionals on behalf of the City of Dieppe. The summary of existing background
information on the Chartersville Marsh was prepared by D. Peck Botanical.

524 dfoenced
Wg% Zg, 2D /5 Anﬁznencer, City of Dieppe
































































































































































